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24 September 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

I’d like to start this letter by saying how well Year 10 students have settled into the new 
school term and thank you for your support with helping them to start so positively.   
 

I am delighted to inform you that we are hosting a ‘Parent and Carer Information Evening’ 
in school on Thursday 9th October 6.00 pm - 7.00 pm.  As you will know, we place great 
importance on close relationships with parent/carers and so here you will be able to meet 
some key staff in person as well as hear important information about Year 10, such as:  
 

• An overview of Year 10 including key dates and opportunities   
• How you can support your child during their GCSE journey 
• Information about the Core Subjects (English, Maths and Science)   
• Support available in school and how you can help with your child’s wellbeing   
 

On arrival, please go to the main foyer  where you will be directed through to A Block 
Hall.   
 

We know from previous experience that parking can be an issue. Therefore if you 
can walk to this evening please do so. Please note that due to capacity in the main 
hall this evening is for parent/carers and not students.  
 
Finally, could I draw your attention to an important week. Year 10 students will be going 
on Work Experience 22nd – 26th June 2026.  This might be something you would like to 
discuss as a family and plan for.  Further information about this will follow in due course. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at this event and working together throughout this important 
year.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

  

 
 
 
Naomi Anderson 

Head of Year 10  
 

 


